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March 5, 2024 
 
To: Brooke Scelza, Chair, Graduate Council 
 
From: Andrea Kasko, Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 

 
 

Re:  Proposal to Perform Limited Reviews of Professional Schools 
 
 
At the February 29, 2024, meeting of the Executive Board (EB), members discussed the Graduate 
Council’s proposal to perform limited reviews of professional schools. Members approved a motion to 
endorse the proposal. One student representative was also in favor.  Members agreed with the 
importance of ensuring that a rigorous review with Senate faculty oversight is in place.  
 
Thank you for an opportunity to review this proposal. 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Kathy Bawn, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate 

Jessica Cattelino, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
Emily Le, Principal Policy Analyst, UCLA Academic Senate 

 Adriana Rosalez, Administrative Analyst, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
 


